From: Duane Wright <duane.janw@frontier.com>

Sent: Friday, November 5, 2021 10:03 AM
To: Office State Actuary, WA

Cc: DUANE M. WRIGHT

Subject: COLA 1 - RETIRED

Importance: High

CAUTION:External email.

Please — please — pass COLA 1 - COST OF LIVING.

INFLATION is really hurting us.
Each year with NO cost of living increases - its becoming difficult to pay for cost of living.

Thank you,

Duane M Wright
(206) 930-9998

Duane.janw@frontier.com
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.




